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October 3,2006 

Mr. Lewis DeBoard 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
480 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Entergy Arkansas, Inc. far 
Approval of Changes in Rates for Retail Electric Service 
TRA Docket No. 06-0021 6 

Dear Mr. DeBoard: 

This is a follow-up to our conversation on October 3, 2006 and 'the September 
15, 2006 filing letter made before the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (TRA) 
concerning the Arkansas Public Service Commission's suspension of the 
implementation of EAl's proposed changes in rates and tariffs for retail electric 
service, setting the matter for further investigation and the establishment of a 
procedural schedule in APSC Docket No. 06-101-U to consider Entergy 
Arkansas, Inc.'s (EAI) request for a general change in rates. 

The suspension of the proposed rates and tariffs in Order No. 3 in APSC Docket 
No. 06-1 01 -U includes all EAI customers in Arkansas and Tennessee. 

EAI will not change the rates and tariffs included in its Application in TRA Docket 
No, 06-0021 6 for its customers living in Tennessee until after the APSC and TRA 
have approved changes in rates at the conclusion of the procedural schedule. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate 
to call me at 501-377-5489, 

Sincerely, 

William R. Morgan, Manager 
Arkansas Regulatory Affairs 


